
October 2020 Product Sales Quarterly Report  
 
 
Product sales hasn't done much this year because of the pandemic. We 
have sold about $500 worth of AVVA products from July 2019 through July 
2020. We also ordered new pins and patches, which can be found on the 
website with our other products, at:  www.avva.org/products.html  
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Chair, AVVA Product Sales 


